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PSEG LONG ISLAND 

HOME PERFORMANCE WITH ENERGY STAR® 

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
Document #:  HPwES 2022-02 

Announcement Date:  February 23, 2022 
 

RE: 2022 Home Energy Assessment Submission Requirements 
 

Dear Home Performance Partners: 
 
As of 2/23/22, The PSEG Long Island Home Energy Assessment (HEA) component of the Home Performance with Energy Star 
program will no longer require a signed Customer Information Form when submitting a completed HEA report.  The current HEA 
report already requires a customer signature upon completion, so please just make sure the customer signs off on your completed 
HEA before submitting your documentation to the program team. 
 
However, you are now required to add the customer account number on the signed HEA executive summary page. 
 
A new HEA tool will be released with an account number field but in the interim, please simply write in the account number  
as indicted below.  A follow up email will be sent when an updated HEA tool is available on the contractor website. 
 
Each will receive an email with a list of HEA’s currently “on hold” and may submit the HEA signature page with  
the new account number requirements for completion.  

 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Steve Wagner 
 

Steven Wagner 
Implementation Specialist IV, Home Performance Programs 
Steven.Wagner2@pseg.com 
SWagner@trccompanies.com  
631.501.2085 
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